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ASSEMBLY DATES TERM 3 

4/8, 18/8, 1/9, 15/9 

Please retain this front sheet to keep informed about school activities 

 Term 2 Week  10 

LEONAY 
PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Term 3 Calendar 2023 

 

30/6 Last Day of Term 2 

18/7 Students Return for Term 3 

18/7 P & C Meeting 

27/7 Opportunity Class Test 

1/8 Education Week Open Day 

16/8 Zone Athletics 

25/8 Stage 1 Excursion 

31/8 Kindergarten Calmsley Hill Farm 

12/9 - 13/9 Cosmodome 

21/9 - 22/9 Years 3 & 4 Yarramundi 

22/9 Last Day of Term 3 

Wishing all our Leonay  families  a safe and restful 
mid—year break. 
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Thank You / Term 3 dates 
On behalf of the staff, I would like to thank the members of our school community for their wonderful 
support during the term. It has been a very busy term with lots of great events including Mother’s Day 
Stall, Nepean HS Orchestra visit, NAIDOC Cup and celebrations, Debating and Discos to name a few.  

Term 3 commences for all students on Tuesday 18 July. 

 

Term 2 Principal’s Medal  
Congratulations to the following students who were presented with a Term 2 Principal’s Medal last    
Monday for being a safe, respectful learner at Leonay PS. 

Term 2 2023 Principal Awards 

KD Ethan M Evie R 

1F Luca D Chloe B 

2B Adele M Oliver R 

3/4L Rosie C Jagger R 

3/4T Lucas Z Madison H 

4/5E Ava M Vanessa L 

5/6S Mila D Jayden S-A 

5/6W Sophie W Daniel U 

The Principal morning tea for Term 1 and 2 students was held last week. 

 

What’s happening at Leonay PS for EDUCATION WEEK? 
Theme - ‘Active Learners: Move, Make, Motivate’ 
Tuesday 1 August - Term 3, Week 3. 

We will run activities from 12.20pm. 

12.20 - Open Classrooms + library display + book fair  

1.15 - Picnic lunch with families  

2pm - Jump Rope for Heart afternoon and sports parade. Come dressed as your favourite sportsperson or 
in sports clothes. 

 
Stage 3 Canberra Excursion 
During this last week of term our Stage 3 students have travelled to Canberra with the following teachers, 
Mrs Longhurst, Mrs Manuel, Mrs Renny and Mrs McKay for three days. Whilst in Canberra they have    
visited Parliament House, Questacon, Telstra Tower, Institute of Sport and numerous other venues. I 
know they will have had an enjoyable trip and I thank the staff for giving up their time to attend with our 
students. Arrival time is scheduled for approximately 7pm. Any significant variations will be notified on 
the School Facebook site. 
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School Uniform 
As the weather is turning colder, please ensure that students still have the correct uniform. Both boys and 
girls can wear either grey or maroon trousers or track pants. Yoga tights are not part of the school         
uniform. Girls wearing the winter tunic can wear regular tights underneath. Please ensure that school 
jackets or plain maroon jackets are worn. There is an abundance of these on the lost property racks at the 
moment if your child is missing one, send them to look or feel free to pop in before or after school to 
check. Also remember that black shoes must be worn every day except sport days (Tuesday K-2 and       
Friday 3-6). 
 

P & C Meeting 
Next meeting Tuesday 18 July commencing at 7.00pm in the library.   
 

Principal 

Miss Payne 

Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability (NCCD) 
 

Information for parents on the NCCD is included in this newsletter. The nationally consistent approach 
to data collection provides all Australian schools, education authorities and the community with a clear 
picture of the number of students receiving adjustments because of disability in schools, and the 
adjustments they are provided to enable them to participate in education on the same basis as other 
students.  Please take time to read this information. 

Share Our Space 
 

Great news! Share Our Space is hosting a free holiday activity in your local area during 
the upcoming holidays.  

 

“There are free holiday activities during the holidays - see what’s on offer.”  
Leonay PS will be open weekends. 

2024 Kindergarten Enrolments - OPEN 

 
 

Applications are now open for children eligible to start Kindergarten in 2024. Children may be enrolled 

in    Kindergarten at the beginning of the school year if they turn five years of age by 31 July of that 

year. Applications to enrol for students in the Leonay area can be made online through the school’s 

website by clicking on the enrolments tab. Out of area applications can now also be made online from 

the website and include additional documentation as part of the process. Once received the office will 

email you with further instructions. If you know of anyone in the Leonay area who is considering 

enrolling, encourage them to do so now. Please ring the office if you have any questions. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au%2Fwhat-we-do%2Fwe-support-communities%2Fshare-our-space%2Ffree-holiday-activities.html&data=05%7C01%7CCHRISTINE.A.PAYNE%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C6c27f220373040c43e
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Blue Mountains Nepean Dance Festival  

 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to be once more staging the Blue Mountains Nepean Dance Festival and welcome your 

child’s participation. 

A souvenir Blue Mountains Nepean Dance Festival t-shirt is now available to purchase. 

The t-shirts cost $19 and are available in either white or black with our brand-new multicolored logo 

The t-shirts may only be ordered online and will be handed out to students by their teacher at school 

prior to the festival. 

If you wish to purchase a T-shirt, go to: bmndftshirts.store    

The website for T-shirt ordering will open on Monday, 3rd of July and will close on Saturday, 29th July. 

We look forward to seeing you at this year’s Blue Mountains Nepean Dance Festival. 

 

BMNDF Committee & 

Mrs Manuel and Miss Bruce 

Dance Coordinators 
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